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Questions and Answers (Q&A)  

 

Concerning the Request for Proposal - HPE Server and Storage 

 

No. Question from the Bidder 
Answer from the IAEA Requesting Office/ 

Office of Procurement Services  

Q&A no. 1. Date of release: 12 November 2019 

1. 

Based on the number of products and the fact that the IAEA is an 

International Organisation, it takes a rather long time until prices from 

HPE are confirmed. We therefore kindly ask for an extension of the 

submission deadline for 10 to 14 days, please. 

The IAEA extends the submission dateline. 

A new tender Closing Date and Time is 2019-12-03 17:00:00 CET Vienna 

(Austria) 

2. 

We identified that several products that are requested in the price table 

are already obsolete and no longer available from HPE. For some of 

them it might be possible to find successor products. However, some 

are discontinued without direct successors. Please advise on how we 

should deal with these lines. 

Successor products should be provided for all obsolete products.  

In case there is no successor product/s available, please clearly state that.  

 


